
 

 

 
 
October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 Maths Assessment - Friday 15th November 
  
On Friday 15th November all Year 9 students will be sitting their termly assessment in 
Maths.  This will be similar to the assessments that they sat last year and will be based upon 
the new GCSE Maths Specification. The assessment will cover topics that he/she has been 
taught in Year 7 and 8 along with topics covered so far this year. 
  
To support your son/daughter's preparation for this assessment, I have attached a booklet of 
revision questions for them to complete. As a department, we have found that the best way 
for students to revise is by attempting new questions and using notes, revision guides or 
MyMaths to help them, alongside their Knowledge Organisers.  The booklet is available for 
students to access on SharePoint and there is also a copy on the school website . 
 
To support them with the completion of this booklet, it will replace the home learning set by 
their Maths teacher for the weeks commencing Monday 21st October, Monday 4th 
November and Monday 11th November.  Their booklet will be checked by their Maths 
teacher on Wednesday 6th November and Monday 11th November to make sure they have 
a minimum of 50% and 75% completed respectively. 
  
To further aid your son/daughter’s revision, I have attached the answer booklet to these 
questions. Please encourage your son/daughter to attempt the questions in the revision 
booklet prior to checking them in the answer booklet and to seek further help from their 
maths teacher if they are still struggling with any particular topics. The Maths department are 
also offering KS4 Maths Drop-in sessions on Wednesday lunchtimes in MA1 where there is 
a maths teacher available to help them. 
  
Kind Regards, 

 
Mrs J Chawner 
Assistant Subject Leader for Maths 
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